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My name is Suzanne McDonald and I live on 225 acres on King Street Tarago. 

I strongly object to Veolia's proposed incinerator being built in Tarago.

Veolia's incinerator will adversely impact a growing village and urban community

both actually and perceived. Impacting the health and wellbeing, property values

and commercial growth of the community.

The certain negative impacts are obvious :

- contamination of the air, earth and water, contribution to climate change

- loss of agricultural production

-loss of community/commercial growth impacting local sustainable employment

-generational mental and physical health impacts

I have lived and worked in this community for more than 20 years and raised 2

children here, and built a home and small farm. Should it be decided that this

incinerator will  be built, I will be devastated because I will need to abandon my plans to
live out my days in my cherished home and community and leave this place.

Regards,
 

S. McDonald
 

Suzanne McDonald                                                                       Phone:

0429202098
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